
 

 

Ref. No. : Plexh/Cir/ 374                                                                              Date:20.06.2024 
 
 
To, 

All Members of Plexconcil          

Dear Sir / Madam, 

                     
         Subject: Gas & Chemical investment project proposals from Turkmenistan 

 

We wish to inform you that the Embassy of Turkmenistan is honour to enclose herewith 
the list of investment projects in the gas and chemical industries of Turkmenistan, which 
are planned to be implemented through foreign investment. 

Interested members are requested to invest in these projects and avail itself this 
opportunity. For more information, please find the attached pdf. 
 
Kindly submit your responses to tmemb.ind2@gmail.com 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Bharti Parave 
 
Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

 
The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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